
 

                  

 

 

Public Consultation Workshop 

October 7th 2015, 12pm – 7pm 

Limerick City & County Council, Merchants Quay, 

Limerick 

 

We invite residents, businesses and interested parties to attend the 

Public Consultation Workshop for the King’s Island Flood Relief 

Scheme. 

 

Members of the Project Team will be available to discuss the project with 

you.  At this early stage of the project we are interested in your ideas 

and thoughts on the flood relief scheme so we can take your views into 

account as we start to develop the scheme options.   

 

You can drop in at any time from 12pm-7pm on the day to talk to a 

member of the team. 

 

You can find out more about the project at www.kingsislandfrs.ie or 

follow us on Facebook.  

 

 

http://www.limerick.ie/council
http://www.kingsislandfrs.ie/

